
Learn About the District’s reopening plans to offer all parents a choice of face to face or online 
learning, and important health expert informed COVID 19 safety strategies for all face to face 
District activities. Superintendent Dr. Nikolai Vitti will be taking questions and sharing how we 

are prepared to meet the unique challenges of operations while keeping employees, parents and 
students first. To learn more please join us this Friday.

Facebook - www.facebook.com/detroitk12
Live Stream - www.detroitk12.org/townhall
Call - (877) 229-8493, PIN 115828
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JULY 31, 2020
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DPSCD does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, transgender identity, disability, age, religion, height, 
weight, citizenship, marital or family status, military status, ancestry, genetic information, or any other legally protected category, in its education-
al programs and activities, including employment and admissions Questions? Concerns? Contact the Civil Rights Coordinator at (313) 240-4377 or 

dpscd.compliance@detroitk12.org or 3011 West Grand Boulevard, 14th Floor, Detroit MI 48202.


